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MEETINGS 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, April 18, 2013 at the K of C 
Hall at 7:00 PM. Lunch will be served 
after the meeting.  Also, we scheduled a 
1st Degree for the April meeting.  It will 
still begin at 7:00pm.   
 
The next building committee meeting 
will be on Thursday, April 4, 2013 at 
7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 

 
The next Auxiliary meeting will be on 
April 18 at 7:00 p.m. downstairs, this 
will be our annual Crisis Nursery Baby 
Shower, bring your gift(s) wrapped.  
Any type item for a child up to 3 yrs. 
will be suitable.  We will be holding our 
election of officers that evening, so 
please consider running for an office. 
We had a great attendance at the March 
meeting and WELCOMED 4 new 
members; Marcia Krussel, Rosella 

Schneider, Ann Schulte and Katie 

Varvera.  Wilma Sitzer won the 
attendance prize and Rosemary Pieper 
won the 50/50.  Marge had great dessert 
and Kim & Gayle from Christopher 
Banks demonstrated scarf tying 
techniques, which everyone enjoyed.  
Rosemary Pieper agreed to Chair the 
Fashion Show for 2013, be sure to come 
and get the latest scoop on what we will 
be doing.  Margie Prinster will be doing 
a wreath demo after the meeting.  All 
wives, mothers & daughters (18 yrs. old 
& older) of a Knight, living or deceased 
are invited to attend one of our meetings 
to see what we are about.  TRY US, 
YOU MAY LIKE US!  Thank you to all 
the ladies who baked & cut cakes & sold 
tickets for the Fish Fry’s - GREAT JOB 
LADIES! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: John Vogel……………...978-8074 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grd Knight: Tracy Hakenewerth….272-4818 
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: Henry Prinster………..........272-4768 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Scott Elfrink………………….240-6238 
Warden: Jim Piel………………………...978-3560 
Treasurer: Fred Doering………………..272-7292 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca……...314-210-3675 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bill Schwendeman…………..240-4672 
 Vince Scully………………….978-8668 
 Bob Popp…………………….240-5194 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
 E-mail  Ralph.Barrale@KOFC.ORG  

 
HOME ASSOCIATION 

OFFICERS 

 
President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: Jim Piel………………..978-3560  
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano…….314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 
Vice President: Kathy Niehaus……...…240-6180 
Treasurer: Maribeth Huddleston……….928-2292 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr………….978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Carol Sell……………………..939-5423 
Trustees: Bonnie Molitor………..………281-2207
 Rita Thornhill….…….……….978-3295  
 Ruth Randell……………314-330-5879 

 

 
3V3 SOCCER TOURNAMENT 

 
We have once again been asked to be a 
part of the 2013 3v3 Soccer Tournament.  
There are some changes to report. This 
year, the event will be held at the 
Woodlands in St. Peters. This will be great 
to have the whole event in one place. We 
will be doing concessions again, along 
with the St. Barnabas Holy Name Society, 
and will be assisting with packing up after 
the event is over.  More information will 
be made available in upcoming months. 
 

 

NO FISH FRIES IN 

APRIL, MAY, JUNE, 

JULY, AUGUST OR 

SEPTEMBER 

   
ACTIVITIES 

 
Home Association Meeting  Apr. 4, 2013 
Charity Meeting      Apr. 9, 2013 
Regular Meeting     Apr. 18, 2013 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup   Apr. 20, 2013  

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

 
We still have 39 members that have not 
paid their dues.  Please do so as soon as 
possible.  If there is any financial 
hardship, please contact the Grand 
Knight. 
 
Please contact the Grand Knight John 
Vogel or Financial Secretary Ron 
Gardiner 109 Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 
63366-4393, FS2269@mac.com, if you 
have a financial hardship that is keeping 
you from paying your dues. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

Welcome to new member Blake Deters, 
Chris Feise and Robert Schulte 
(transferees), Jim Beaudry 
(reapplication) and Danny Glenzy 
(readmission ). 

 

RAFFLE       
 

The winners of the raffle are as follows: 
Tip Koechner - quilt; Amanda Stoll - 
afghan; Dorothy Zoellner - $200. 
Thanks to all who supported the Ladies 
Auxiliary in this fundraiser. 
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HALL CLEANING 

  

The hall cleaning work list for April is as 
follows: 
 

Donald Forbeck   capt    272-5065 
 
T Bajardi…......294-2891  R Datt……......281-9488 
B Eisenabth…240-1763  J Eisenbath......240-1763 
C Fierling……696-2762  E Bolinger....314-603-5392 
T Genteline…978-4055  T Haake…........240-5203 
Tom Frey.......281-0566  Al Kennon…....272-6552 
F Schlenke….980-8022  J Lewis……….327-4968 
M Vohsen…..294-1958  H Molitor….…978-2207    
M Renna…….978-1598  Tom Everett….379-2926 
R Schwane...265-0213  T Hakenewerth..272-4818 
K Hoffman…939-6892  K Koestner.........294-0955    
Dan Wilmes…332-4482   

 

FUND RAISER FOR THE NEW HALL 
 
Hoops Mania - Thanks to all that helped 
by selling and buying tickets for this 
fundraiser.  We sold 274 tickets so we will 
be adding $1792 (our net profit) to the 
building fund.  We will announce any 
winners from our tickets in our next 
newsletter! 
 

FUND RAISING COMMITTEE 
 
As you all know, we are looking at 
building a new hall. To make this a reality, 
we need to come up with some new fund 
raising ideas, and work to execute them. A 
committee is being formed that will meet 
to discuss fund raising ideas, figure out the 
logistics and viability, and then take the 
ideas before the council for their 
support. If you are interested in serving on 
this committee, which is open to ANY 
member, please contact Kevin Hudnut at 
636-978-3639. 
 

 
GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 
Brother David Moynihan was not 
present at the last meeting and missed 
the $125.00 attendance prize. 
 
Brother Tracy Hakenewerth won the 
$17.00 50/50. 

 

THANK YOU 
 

Thank you to everyone for the cards, 
prayers and phone calls I received after 
the death of my brother Marvin J. Seiber, 
February 24, 2013.  I have certainly been 
blessed again after Walter’s death in 
October.  Julia M.  Christy 
 

CONDOLENCES 

 
Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights James 
Borgmeyer whose wife died, Craig 
Giesmann whose mother-in-law died, 
Henry Prinster whose uncle died, 
William Prakop whose father-in-law and 
mother-in-law died and Joe and Bill 
Wolf and Duane Randell whose brother-
in-law died. 
 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 
 
We will have election of officers at the 
May meeting. Following is the list of 
offices to be filled:  Grand Knight,  
Deputy Grand Knight, Chancellor, 
Recorder, Advocate, Warden, Treasurer,       
Inside Guard, Outside Guard, Home 
Association (3) and Bar Committee (3). 

 
REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 

 
Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Juan Ante, Jim 
Beauvais, Fred Behlmann, John Bland, 
James Borgmeyer, Al Buechler, David 
Burkemper, Rich Cierpiot, Eugene 
Cronk, Dennis Czajkowski, Irv Dierkes, 
Rich Fetsch, Jim Herr, Jim Kwarta, 
Kenny Lang, Bob Lepping, Vic 
Mennemeier, Phil Meyers, Leroy 
Ortbals, Henry Prinster, Keith Schulte, 
Norbert Stoverink, Ollie Tochtrop,  
Lawrence White, the wives of Brothers 
Mike Catalfano, Charlie Fierling, 
Charles Pabst, Stan Patton, Bob 
Valentine, the brother and son of Brother 
Vince Scully, the grandson of Brother 
William Grumich, the brother of Brother 
David White, the son of Brother Jerry 
Pieper, the daughter of Brother Henry 
Prinster, the sister of Brother Jerry 
Prinster, the mother-in-law of Brother 
Mike Saali, the wife and daughter-in-law 
of Brother John Vogel, the wife and 
brother of Brother Ron Yeamans and all 
who have cancer or who are ailing.  
Thanks for all the prayers for all who are 
the above list.  


